
 

 

1 June 2021 

Shire of Dumbleyung 

Decision to renew water services licence WL16 

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed the Shire of Dumbleyung’s water service 
licence WL16. 

The Shire provides sewerage and non-potable water supply services for the township of 
Dumbleyung, located 267 kilometres south-east of Perth.  

The Shire applied to the ERA on 25 March 2021 to renew WL16, which was due to expire on 
28 April 2021. The licence is taken to continue until the ERA makes a decision whether or not 
to renew the licence. 

WL16 has been renewed from 2 June 2021 for 25 years. 

The ERA’s decision and WL16 are available on the ERA website. 

As required by section 47(2) of the Water Services Act 2012 and regulation 10 of the Water 
Services Regulations 2013, this notice sets out the following prescribed information about the 
water services licence: 

Licensee:  Shire of Dumbleyung 

Expiry Date: 1 June 2046 

Class of water service: Sewerage and non-potable water supply 

Operating area: The operating area is set out in plan OWR-OA-035(C) 

Inspection of licence: Economic Regulation Authority 
4th Floor 
Albert Facey House 
469 Wellington Street  
PERTH WA 6000 
www.erawa.com.au 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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